
1

Raszka Shelley

From: Gallagher Chuck

Sent: Thursday, March 26, 2015 6:50 AM

To: Raszka Shelley

Subject: FW: HB 3123

 

 

From: Cathy Bellavita [mailto:catherinebella@gmail.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, March 25, 2015 10:42 PM 

To: Gallagher Chuck; Rep Witt 
Subject: HB 3123 

 
To the House Committee on Agriculture and Natural Resources, 
 
Please vote to support HB 3123, and help end the needless suffering experienced by Oregonians who live within 
the areas impacted by aerial spraying of pesticides.   As it is,  Oregonians have no warning of when or 
where pesticide spraying will occur and what pesticides will be used.  We have no voice, no recourse, and 
no place to turn for protection, yet we are the ones who suffer the ill effects of this practice.  This bill puts 
sensible controls on aerial pesticide spraying practices; controls that are more in alignment with practices used 
by neighboring states and on our national forest lands.  
 
Please vote to approve this measure and help protect Oregonians from the dangerous and indiscriminate health, 
economic and environmental consequences of aerial pesticide spraying. 
 
Sincerely, 
Cathy Bellavita 
Cottage Grove  
 
--  
Sent from Gmail Mobile 


